
STAFF UPDATE FROM EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR OF HUMAN RESOURCES SHIKARA BEAUDOIN – 
May 19, 2020 
 
 
Hello! 
 
We’ve refreshed the frequently asked question document, click HERE. There is also information on 
student employees, check out question #6. Please communicate with your student employees 
accordingly.   
 
As always, feel free to reach out to the HR team with any questions! 
 
I hope you and your families continue to stay healthy. 
 

https://gotoltc.edu/Assets/gotoltc.edu/pdf/covid-19/FAQ's%20for%20Employees%20for%20Pandemic%20Outbreak%20V.051920.pdf

